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where we found the proper license had been secured. Every county
in the State has been visited by an inspector, with the exception of
Charles County, and there still remains a portion of Baltimore City
to be inspected. Allegany County has been visited twice by an
inspector during the fiscal year of 1925-6.

Respectfully submifted,

Frank P. BRATTEN,
Chief Inspector State Licenses.




